Houston Is Criminalizing the Sharing of Food

A new draft amendment to the city ordinances states: "It shall be unlawful for any organization or individual to sponsor or conduct a food service event on public or private property without the advance written consent of the public or private property owner..." People who have extra food and find a group of hungry people in public will be committing a crime if they share it because they don't have prior written permission. Fines against good Samaritans go up to at least \$500. Without any studies or public input, the city is in a huge rush to pass this horrible law. The people united can stop it.

 Call the Houston City Secretary to reserve time to speak on April 3rd for the 2 - 5 pm public session: (832) 393 - 1100. Then on April 3rd come early to the Free to Give Picnic at 11am outside City Hall.

- Attend an organizational meeting: March 31, 1 2 pm, at 2115 Taft, 77006
- Call City Council members every day until April 3rd: Helena Brown (832) 393-3010, Jerry Davis (832) 393-3009, Ellen Cohen (832) 393-3004, Wanda Adams (832) 393-3001, Mike Sullivan (832) 393-3008, Al Hoang (832) 393-3002, Oliver Pennington (832) 393-3007, Ed Gonzalez (832) 393-3003, James G. Rodriguez (832) 393-3011, Mike Laster (832) 393-3015, Larry Green (832) 393-3016, Stephen C. Costello (832) 393-3014, Andrew C. Burks, Jr. (832) 393-3013, Melissa Noriega (832) 393-3005, C.O. "Brad" Bradford (832) 393-3012, Jack Christie (832) 393-3017
 - Sign: tinyurl.com/freetosharepetition2
 - Join: facebook.com/groups/HoustonKeepSharingFree/





Houston Is Criminalizing the Sharing of Food

The homeless can still eat in public, but now you have to ask me for permission.



A new draft amendment to the city ordinances states: "It shall be unlawful for any organization or individual to sponsor or conduct a food service event on public or private property without the advance written consent of the public or private property owner..." People who have extra food and find a group of hungry people in public will be committing a crime if they share it because they don't have prior written permission. Fines against good Samaritans go up to at least \$500. Without any studies or public input, the city is in a huge rush to pass this horrible law. The people united can stop it.

- Call the Houston City Secretary to reserve time to speak on April 3rd for the
 2 5 pm public session: (832) 393 1100. On April 3rd come early to the
 Free to Give Picnic at 11am outside City Hall.
 - Attend an organizational meeting: March 31, 1 2 pm, at 2115 Taft, 77006
- Call City Council members every day until April 3rd: Helena Brown (832) 393-3010,
 Jerry Davis (832) 393-3009, Ellen Cohen (832) 393-3004, Wanda Adams (832) 393-3001,
 Mike Sullivan (832) 393-3008, Al Hoang (832) 393-3002, Oliver Pennington (832) 393-3007, Ed Gonzalez (832) 393-3003, James G. Rodriguez (832) 393-3011, Mike Laster (832) 393-3015, Larry Green (832) 393-3016, Stephen C. Costello (832) 393-3014, Andrew C. Burks, Jr. (832) 393-3013, Melissa Noriega (832) 393-3005, C.O. "Brad" Bradford (832) 393-3012, Jack Christie (832) 393-3017
 - Sign: tinyurl.com/freetosharepetition2
 - Join: facebook.com/groups/HoustonKeepSharingFree/